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The KHSAA State Tennis Team Championships are tentatively
scheduled for June 3-5.
Staff has connected with the administration at Berea College
and has a site visit planned to discuss logistics as the alternate
facility to use in conjunction with the University of Kentucky.
Preliminary plans are to bring all region champions forward for a
16-team tournament, as was the case the last time this format
was used in 2016. Schedules and details will be announced as
soon as they are finalized.


